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Comments: I am opposed to further private development on undeveloped public lands. The impacts of the

proposed Targhee expansion to wildlife, noise, wilderness, and pristine public lands cannot be turned back. The

important white bark pines will not regrow. Habitat will be forever lost. 

 

Keep Targhee development inbounds. I only support Alternative 3 if there are no backcountry gates on the north

boundary, if the Fred's Mountain Top guest facility is removed, and if any development requiring Forest Plan

amendments is excluded. 

 

Don't lose this moment to protect this critical public resource.

 

thank you-

John Curtis

Jackson, Wyoming

 

 


